
Hello 2M, 

I hope you are all well. I’m sure you are all enjoying the extra time you have to spend with 

your family. It does seem like a long time since we saw each other and I can’t wait to see all 

of your smiley faces again soon!  

I know you have all been working really hard at home and it has been lovely to see some of 

your amazing rockets you have made. Your imaginations always amaze me. If you haven’t 

sent a picture of your creations in it would be lovely to see them. Send your email to 

hello@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk and make sure you put Y2 in the subject box. I hope you have 

all been singing our rolling numbers song, I can’t wait for us to be together again and sing it 

as loud as we can.  

As well as completing your work, I hope you have taken the opportunity to spend lots of 

quality time with your family, being creative and having fun. I’m sure we will have a very 

busy show and tell when we return to school with all of your creations. I have really missed 

hearing your news and funny stories. I can’t wait to hear what you have all been up to when 

we return to school.  

I hope you are all remembering to stay active. I have been joining in with the one minute 

challenges myself and enjoy trying to beat my score each day. I’ve also enjoyed the Joe 

Wicks PE sessions on YouTube especially fancy dress Friday. Have any of you dressed up for 

the Friday PE lessons? Are there any other activities you have enjoyed doing? I would love 

to hear about them.  

Stay safe, keep smiling and remember we will all be together again soon.  

Miss Moore ☺  
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